
 
                                                                                                                          

                                                                                                   
 

February 26, 2025 
 
 

Subject: Important Notice: Price Adjustment Due to Tariff Impact 

 

Dear Scotsman Partners, 

The Scotsman team is continually committed to our partners, customers and end users.  We 

are looking for a great year in 2025 and appreciate your continued partnership and support 

of Scotsman products.   

Due to recent changes in tariffs affecting our supply chain costs, we are implementing a 

necessary price adjustment for Scotsman commercial equipment and parts effective May 1, 

2025.  The prices increases will vary by product, ranging from 2% to 6%. Orders placed 

before May 1, 2025 for immediate shipment will be honored at the current pricing.  Pricing 

on existing quotes will be honored through June 1, 2025 provided items are shipped prior to 

this date. 

We understand that price adjustments can impact your business, and we are committed to 

working closely with you to ensure a smooth transition. Our team is available to discuss any 

questions or concerns you may have and provide any necessary support. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued partnership. Please feel free to reach out 

to your Scotsman Region Manager for further details. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Jeff Biel 
Vice President of Marketing and Product Development  

 

 

 

 

 

 
Scotsman Ice Systems 

101 CORPORATE WOODS PARKWAY 

VERNON HILLS, IL  60061 

TF: 800-SCOTSMAN (800-726-8762) 

P: 847-215-4500 

www.scotsman-ice.com 


